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IJDVB 
EQUESTRIAN CENTER 

We started the program in January 2008 
with three riders twice a month and since 
that time we have placed over 1350 
Veterans on horseback with outstanding 
results, We have been receiving Veterans 
from McGuire Hospital and Sitter and 
Barfoot Veteran Center. We have 
expanded the program to three levels of 
horsemanship. 

We do not receive any Government 
funding therefore we rely solely on 
charitable gifts which are tax deductable. 
We offer a 15-minute slide show 
presentation. If you are further interested 
in supporting our program., please 
Contact me at 
ldequestriancenter@yahoo.com 
or visit our website. 

Sincerely, 
M. Clint Arrington
Executive Director/
Founder

804-357·9524

.LDEquestrianCenter.com 
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